Public Notice
Town of Fenner

Please take Notice that the Town of Fenner Board of the Town of Fenner will be holding a
public hearing on Wednesday October 8 2025 at 8:1 5 pm at the Fenner Town Building
located at 3151 Fenner East Road, Cazenovia, NY, 13035, regarding a proposed local law
No 1 for the year 2025 overriding the 2% tax levy limit established in general municipal law
3-c.

Allinterested persons will be heard at this public hearing. Interested individuals may
appear in person or by agent, or may address comments in writing.

Dated September 25, 2025

Kelli Stone, Town of Fenner Clerk



